
        

Jay Leyno 
Director 
Wildfire Mitigation PMO 
 

Mailing Address:       300 Lakeside Drive 
                                  Oakland, CA 94612 
Telephone:                (925) 239-3126 
Email:                        Jay.Leyno@pge.com 

 

 

 

 

January 8, 2024 

 

Via Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety E-Filing 

 

Caroline Thomas Jacobs, Director 

Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 

California Natural Resources Agency 

715 P Street, 20th Floor 

Sacramento, CA  95814 

 

Re: Pacific Gas & Electric Company’s Revised 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 

 Docket: 2023-2025-WMPs 

 

Dear Director Thomas Jacobs: 

 

Pursuant to Section 4.3 of the 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan (WMP) Process and 

Evaluation Guidelines, Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) submits the following 

documents within 10 days of receiving a final decision on its 2023-2025 WMP: 

• A confidential version of PG&E’s 2023-2025 WMP, Revision (R) 4; 

• A non-confidential version of PG&E’s 2023-2025, R4; 

• A confidential, red-lined version PG&E’s 2023-2025 WMP, R4;  

• A non-confidential, red-lined version PG&E’s 2023-2025 WMP, R4; and 

• Two confidentiality declarations setting out the bases for confidentiality for the each of 

the two enclosed confidential documents.  

 

PG&E’s Wildfire Mitigation Plan and associated documents, including the non-confidential 

versions of the documents noted above, are available on PG&E’s website at the following link: 

https://www.pge.com/en/outages-and-safety/safety/community-wildfire-safety-program.html  

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 

jay.leyno@pge.com or Wade Greenacre at wade.greenacre@pge.com.  

 

Very truly yours, 

 

/s/ Jay Leyno 

 

Jay Leyno 
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